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From: Doug Pattison
To: Dan Rieden
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Safety
Date: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 11:09:38 AM

Subject: Safety
 

In spring of 2022 while attempting to walk on portions of the collapsed back porch at 691 W
Canfield, I lost my balance, and grabbed onto a piece of fence to try to steady myself.  
The fence board broke off in my hand as it was rotten, I fell backwards onto the concrete and
partially into the opening , narrowly escaping falling down into the open space below.  The
space was filled with broken concrete, rusted rebar and debris.  I was badly bruised and lucky
to not be seriously injured or killed.  
It was at this point that I decided that concrete porch had to come down before someone died. 

Doug Pattison
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